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Comments: As an Idahoan and fisheries advocate, I am against the proposed project through Perpetua

Resources. The headwaters of the East Fork South Fork provide some of the best spawning and rearing habitat

for bull trout, Chinook salmon, and other imperiled fish. Losing a percentage of tbh is habitat would be

devastating to the populations.

 

As someone who has fished, surveyed, and snorkeled the SF drainage extensively, I can confidently say these

resources are too precious to risk to development and extraction.

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


